
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
May 16, 2003 
 

 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
Engineering Division 

300 Sixth Street 
Rapid City, SD  57701-2724 

Telephone:  (605) 394-4154     FAX:  (605) 394-6636 
Direct Phone:  (605) 394-5377 Ext. 219     Email:  larry.chilstrom@rcgov.org 

 

No. PW052703-08 

 
TO:   Public Works Committee 
FROM: Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Engineering Project Administrator 
DATE:  May 16, 2003 
 
RE:  Request to set aside and use Out-of-the-Dust Funds to pave a portion of an 

alley. 
 
We have received a request for Out-of-the-Dust Funds to be set aside for approximately 
46' of alley surfacing. The amount of Out-of-the-Dust Funds is estimated not to exceed 
$3,000.  
 
The alley is in Block 29 of the North Rapid Addition as located between N. Maple and 
Holcomb Avenue, and between Madison and Monroe Streets.  
 
cc:  File Blk29 Alley NRapAddn  
 Randy Nelson, Engineering Division Manager 

Rapid City, South Dakota, 57701  
 

 


	FROM:Larry V. Chilstrom, PLS, Engineering Project Administrator

